
 
 
  

Postgraduate Institute of Medicine 
University of Colombo, Sri Lanka 

25 October 2020  
 

NOTICE 
To all Candidates Applied 
for PGIM Examinations 

 

Please be informed that the all examinations 
including Theory/Clinicals/Viva/Assessments 
have been postponed until further notice, due to 
the current COVID19 situation of the country.  

 

 
Director/ PGIM 


